
Uniform Shop 
 

All orders are placed online at – www.harborduniforms.com.au 

 

Returns and Exchanges can be done during shop hours or arranged via email to 

be done in your child’s class. 

 

The return to school is always a very busy period. Please purchase your uniform 

prior to the Christmas School holidays to avoid long lines during holiday trading 

hours. 

 

Shop Hours (school term) 

Tuesday 2:30pm – 4pm 

Thursday 8:30am – 10:30am 

 

Holiday Trading Days  

Friday 24th Jan – 9am – 1pm 

Tuesday 28th Jan – 12pm – 4pm 

Wednesday 29th Jan – 8:30am – 9:30am 

 

uniforms@harbordpandc.com.au 

The uniform shop is located behind the canteen 

http://www.harborduniforms.com.au/
http://www.harborduniforms.com.au/
mailto:uniforms@harbordpandc.com.au
mailto:uniforms@harbordpandc.com.au

